Walk for Care 2004

By: Lorraine Maguire

WFO Caribou donated $420 to the Breast Cancer Awareness Walk sponsored by the Cary Medical Center Auxiliary.  All proceeds from this event benefit the Cary Medical Center’s cancer equipment fund.  The 12th anniversary walk took place on Saturday, October 2.  Alex Calderon, Lisa Desjardins, Lorraine Maguire and Sonia Mark Flechtner represented the office by participating in the 2 mile walk.  Over $14,000 was raised for this worthy cause.  We are proud to announce that WFO Caribou finished in third place for most money collected by a single group! 
Here a few photos from the event.
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(Picture from L to R; Alex Calderon, Lisa Desjardins, Lorraine Maguire, Sonia Mark Flechtner)
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(Pictured from L to R; Lorraine Maguire, Alex Calderon, Lisa Desjardins)

